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To whom it may concern,

This letter pertains to the work Mr. Tony Strickland, CSFM and his company Athletic
Construction, Inc., has completed at the Atlanta Falcons Practice Facility and my
recommendation to any organization that needs sports facility construction and/or
improvements.

I am proud to say that we selected Mr. Strickland to be the only field contractor to be
provided unlimited access to work directly on our fields at this time. This is due to Mr.
Strickland’s knowledge and dedication to detail and quality. As a Grounds Supervisor it
is imperative that I know my fields from the ground up. Throughout this project Mr.
Strickland took the time to communicate with me every completed phase. When the
project was completed I was confident that we had received a great job at our facility.

The expectations and high use of our athletic fields has increased greatly this year with
summer camp now being held here. As a professional it is extremely important to have
fields that are constructed properly. Mr. Strickland has built us a great field that supports
the Atlanta Falcons expectations of playability, safety, and aesthetics.

I highly recommend Tony Strickland for any athletic field improvement and/or .
construction. Please feel free to contact me if I can provide any additional information
(404) 606-3260.

Grounds Supervisor

Atlanta Falcons Football Club
4400 Falcon Parkway
Flowery Branch, GA 30542



To Whom It May Concern:

Tony L. Strickland, CSFM and his company Athletic Construction is the best sports field construction
company available as far as the Atlanta Silverbacks are concerned.

His ability, integrity and dependability have surpassed even our expectations. Athletic Construction
was awarded the base drainage system work on our first, second and then the third Stadium field. Also
the portable irrigation system that was installed on the Stadium Field is so fantastic we have had Tony
replace half of fields 1 & 2 system and replaced it with the connectors for the portable system.

In addition, we have received visits from the Atlanta Falcon and from the Atlanta Braves. Each
organization was very impressed with the field drainage as we have not lost any games or had any time
delays due to poor drainage.

The expectations and high use of athletic fields has increased greatly over the past 3 years and it still
has excellent drainage. As a professional it is extremely important to have fields that are constructed
properly. Mr. Strickland has built us a great field that supports the Atlanta Silverbacks expectations of
playability, safety, and aesthetics.

I highly recommend Tony Strickland for any athletic field improvement and/or construction. Please
feel free to contact me if I can provide any additional information

mcerely

obert Holdaway
Facility Manager Atlanta Silverbacks Park

ATLANTA SILVERBACKS OFFICE, 3299 NORTHCREST RD, SUITE 200,
ATLANTA, GA 30340
404-969-4900, FAX 770-496-4297



